
From: A.J. Bingham <aj@binghamgp.com>   

Sent: Monday, February 1, 2021 3:44 PM  

To: Peter J. Cesaro <PCesaro@gdhm.com>  
Subject: Bingham Group Team Update / 30 Min. Consult RE Austin 
  
Peter, 
  
Afternoon! I'm writing to update you that we've signed former Austin Council Member Jimmy 
Flannigan as a strategic advisor to Bingham Group.  
  
In this role he'll provide guidance to the firm on Council and city department engagement, as 
well as community relations (in Austin and Williamson County).  
  
As you may know, currently he's the only former member of this 10-1 system on the market, so 
his insight is both a value add and unique amongst our competitors. He is immediately available 
for advisory engagements.  
  
To that end, we wanted to offer you and the team a free 30 minute consultation related to your 
business and the City of Austin. Just let me know dates and times. 
  
Best, 
  
--  
A.J. Bingham, J.D. 
Founder and CEO 
The Bingham Group, LLC 
CONNECTIONS START HERE. 
  
Subscribe to BG Reads today! Curated and concise morning news covering the Austin Metro, 
Texas, and the nation. Click here. 
  
www.binghamgp.com 
  
(C): 785-640-9972 
  
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The materials in this electronic mail transmission (including all 
attachments) are private and confidential and are the property of the sender. The 
information contained in the material is intended only for the use of the named addressee(s). 
If you are not the intended addressee, be advised that any unauthorized disclosure, copying, 
distribution or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of this material is 
strictly prohibited. If you have received this electronic mail transmission in error, please 
immediately notify the sender by telephone at (785)-640-9972 or send an electronic message 
to aj@binghamgp.com and thereafter, destroy it immediately. 


